
MARLDON  PARISH COUNCIL 
COUNCILLOR VACANCY -  

CO-OPTION 

Applications are invited to fill  ONE vacancy for a Parish  
Councillor on MARLDON Parish Council . 

It is hoped that the co-option process will take place at the  
10th September 2024 meeting  

This is your opportunity to assist in the running of the 
Parish , to contribute to  future of the locality and to ensure 

that the area remains a pleasant place for all residents 

For more details or to apply , contact the Clerk 
Karen Gilbert 

01364 631031  or   email 
clerk.rfo@marldonparishcouncil.gov.uk 

COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD ON 2nd TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH 
( EXCEPT AUGUST and DECEMBER  ) AT 7.00PM  

IN THE VILLAGE HALL  , MARLDON


